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 Thursday 10th October 2024 
 

The Deep KS1 Trip - 15th January 2025 
    

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
On Wednesday 15th January 2025 we are planning to take KS1 to The Deep. We will be leaving school 
at 9:15am and returning for approximately 3:20pm.  Your child will need to be wearing their school 
uniform for the visit.  
 
We will be going to the deep as part of our learning in January half term. Our next half term book 
is 'One day on our blue planet' which is all about a penguin going on an adventure. We have 
chosen to visit the deep so that we can go and see some real life penguins for ourselves and we 
can go on our own mini adventure exploring the different animals and sea life the deep has to 
offer.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £24.30 to be paid on MCAS, if you cannot access MCAS please speak to 
the school office. You will need to give your child permission to attend the trip when completing 
payment. If we do not receive payment your child will not attend the trip. Payment must be 
completed by Monday 6th January 2025. For families entitled to income-related free school meals, 
there may be an opportunity for subsidised payment please contact the school office for more 
information.  
 
If we do not receive enough payments to cover the cost of the trip this will be cancelled by the 
school and refunds will be issued. 
 
All children currently entitled to Free School meals can order a packed lunch from our kitchen. Please 
fill in the attached digital consent and dinner form below. 
 
 
Consent Form: https://forms.office.com/e/y21jDRXnPS  
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs C Brown   
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